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December 14, 2018 

Via Electronic Submission  
 
Mr. Scott S. Harris 
Clerk  
United States Supreme Court 
1 First St., NE 
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 

Re: No. 18-540, Rutledge v. Pharmaceutical Care Management Association 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 I write on behalf of the Pharmaceutical Care Management Association (“PCMA”), 
respondent in the above-captioned matter. PCMA requests an additional 17-day extension under 
Rule 30.4 of the rules of this Court to file a response to the petition for certiorari.  PCMA’s first 
request for an extension of time was granted on November 8, 2018, and PCMA’s response is 
currently due on January 7, 2019. The Petitioner assents to this request and joins PCMA in 
requesting that the extension run up to and include January 24, 2019. 
 

PCMA has engaged the undersigned, who was not previously involved in litigating this 
case below, to serve as counsel of record. The combination of the holidays and the press of other 
litigation matters necessitates this request.  Accordingly, PCMA requests an extension up to and 
including January 24, 2019.   
 
 Thank you for considering this request.  

 
Sincerely, 

       
      M. Miller Baker 

 
cc: Nicholas Bronni, Solicitor General of Arkansas (nicholas.bronni@arkansasag.gov) 
      Dean Richlin (drichlin@foleyhoag.com) 
 


